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Orange Grove Chorus, Featured Entertainment at the 2015 Partners in Education 

Luncheon in Nashville  

 

CHATTANOOGA, Tenn. (January 26, 2015) – Orange Grove Center Chorus is the featured 

entertainment at the Partners in Education Conference Luncheon on January 28, 2015 at 

11:30am.  The conference will be held at the Music City Center in Nashville, TN.  This 

conference serves over 2,500 educators from across the State of Tennessee.   

 

The Orange Grove Center Chorus, under the direction of Carolyn Brown serves as Singing 

Ambassadors for Orange Grove Center, performing regularly throughout the city and state.  

 

The Music Department at Orange Grove Center utilizes music, therapy, instruction, application, 

enrichment and performances as a tool to enhance the lives of the individuals who are being 

served.    

 

 

About Orange Grove Center 

Orange Grove Center was established in 1953 by parents of children with intellectual disabilities, 

as a school.   Since then, Orange Grove has evolved to provide a wide range of programs that 

address the needs of those with intellectual disabilities throughout their lifespan.  The Center 

offers a full array of services, including education, vocational opportunities, residential options, 

therapy and health care services, recreation, and counseling and maintains a number of university 

affiliations to further its mission to recognize, support and celebrate the qualities of the 

individual.  Orange Grove Center is funded, in part, by United Way of Greater Chattanooga. 
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